
Hi Shona and Danielle, 

The Community Mental Health Team are gathering referrals for a second Branching Out programme 
and we would very much like to use Duchess Woods again if that’s possible?  We are planning to 
start in March - exact dates to be determined but I will keep you informed.

Please could you let me know if this would be okay? We would be operating in the same way as 
before.

Meanwhile here is our latest newsletter.

Best wishes,

Sara


